
Hello RHS Parents/Guardians,  

 

Starting with the class of 2010, students of Redmond High School will 

complete a Graduation Portfolio as a graduation requirement.  The 

Graduation Portfolio replaces the former Culminating Project and 

includes the required individual High School & Beyond Plan. Portfolios 

will be independently developed and maintained by students outside of 

the normal school day. 

 

An informational session for parents will be held on Curriculum Night 

(9/23) at 6:00PM in the Performing Arts Center.  If you are unable to 

attend, you can find detailed information about the portfolio on our 

school website on the Academic & Career Planning page. Parents will 

also receive emails with information about specific assignments and due 

dates throughout the year. Feel free to contact me or the Portfolio 

Coordinator, Grace Brady gbrady@lwsd.org with questions. 

 

 

Melissa Pointer; Associate Principal 

mpointer@lwsd.org or 425-498-7133  
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